AH Committee

From: Don Thompson <thompsonstonework@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 01, 2019 12:21 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)

Dear Council,

This project seems to have many good attributes such as being affordable for 30 years. | understand that they have
solved the water and the plumbing issues as well. Please support this project.

Mabhalo,
Don Thompson

Thompson Stonework LLC
C-36241

Don Thompson

808-269-8795
thompsonstonework@gmail.com




